

Telecommunications Department.
P. 0. Box 48,
Nassau, Bahamas.

January 4th., 1946.

S. R. Morss, Esq., R-3, Bradford, Mass., U.S.A.

Dear Sir:

I wish to thank you for your reception report of the 29th. December, 1945, and the technical information which you have kindly supplied.

I am pleased to be able to inform you that your statement of programme material heard is correct and one of our verification cards is enclosed with this letter.

I hope that you may become a regular listener to station ZNS, and I hope sincerely that you will like our future programmes.

Yours faithfully,

H. R. Bethel,

Acting Secretary of Broadcasting.

HRB/im.